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Job offers in Switzerland 

 
Dear Mrs. Shchigurova, 
Dear Mr. Shchigurov, 
 
We are extremely sad and concerned to observe the recent developments in your country. We 
sincerely hope for a prompt ending of the aggression against your country and your people. 
We hope the best for you, your colleagues, and families. 
 
In the recent days we have been contacted by various member firms of our association of 
consulting engineering firms. They share our concerns and offer their full support to your mem-
ber firms and their employees. Various engineering firms are dedicated to offer short- or me-
dium-term employment, internships, or similar occupation for staff of your member firms or in 
general for Ukrainian citizens willing to temporary leave the country.  
 
I would be happy to serve as an intermediary to refer such interested people to Swiss engi-
neering firms. Feel free to contact me by e-mail (mario.marti@usic.ch) with any information or 
contact of potential candidates.  
 
Again: All the best to you and your country! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
usic Swiss Association of Consulting Engineers 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. iur. Mario M. Marti, Attorney at Law, MJur 
Director usic 


